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October 3, 2019 

Mr. Marc S. Gerken, P.E. 
President and CEO 
AMP 
1111 Schrock Road, Suite 100 
Columbus, OH  43229 

Dear Mr. Gerken: 

Thank you for your letter of September 16, 2019. Please be assured that the PJM Board of Managers and 
staff attach great importance to CIP-014 Mitigation Projects and the Transmission Owners (TOs) related 
OATT Attachment M-4 proposal.  As your letter and accompanying comments to the TOs note, the M-4 
proposal touches on a number of issues. The PJM Board and staff are fully aware of these issues and the 
importance of mitigating CIP critical substations.  

PJM will continue to provide leadership on these issues within our roles and obligations established under 
the OATT and OA and will respond to your questions appropriately.   

Sincerely, 

Susan J. Riley 
Interim President and CEO 

/s/ Susan J. Riley




